

APPLEGATE SCHOOL Noven

November 2011

Hello Applegate Families-

It has been a very busy start to the 2011-12 school year! We had a wonderful turn out for our Open House, thanks to all of you that helped support our boys basketball uniform fund!

It was great to see parents out at conferences, I had the opportunity to drop in many and always enjoy that time to connect.

The season is underway, check out our schedule and stay for a game! Our fantastic PTSG put on an awesome Harvest Festival, yet another wonderful tradition going strong at Applegate .

Teachers and staff at Applegate are working hard to keep web pages up to date to assist you and your student at home. Please check out our website at www.threerivers.k12.or.us for lots of information about the happenings around our school.

Thanks for all you do to support your student, getting them to school on time, helping them to have time and a place to complete homework and connecting with the classroom teacher to keep informed on how your student is doing. It truly takes all of us working together!

Applegate School now has an outdoor viewing/observation butterfly house. Learning the life cycle can now be observed outdoors as well as in the classroom. Wood structures were donated by Applegate Lion's Club. Carpentry modifications were done by Richard Goodnough. Special thanks to both. Special thanks to the many donators of time, and other kind support go to Dakota Kappen, Tuffy Decker, Steve Jacobs, Austin Bristow, Richard & Thelma Goodnough, Patty Downing for Monarch caterpillars, Jill Hamilton, Punky Travalini, Tina Grow, Fields Home Improvement, and Home Depot.

Experimenting has begun!

Reminder

Turn your clocks back for day light savings Nov. 6th



NOVEMBER HIGHLIGHTS

SPIRIT WEEK

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS

VETERANS' DAY

THANKSGIVING

Please consider sending in paper plates if your student is using the microwave to reheat lunch.

Thank you.



Jack Myrika Tyler

Parker

Day light savings time: 11/6/11

NOVEMBER 2011

Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri
Halloween-Costume Day	1 Pajama Day PTSG Meeting 2:50	2 Cougar Pride Day	3 Twin Day Picture Re-takes	4 Super hero Day
7 Bball Game Butte Falls –away	8 Hearing Screening	9	10 Bball Game Harvest –away	11 Veterans' Day No School
14 Bball Game New Hope - away	15	16	17 Bball Game Prospect - home	18
21 No School Bball Game Ruch– away	22 No School	23 No School	24 Thanksgiving	25 No School
28 Bball Game Sacred Heart –away	29	30 Elves and the Shoemaker play. K-3		NEXT MONTH Winter Program
				Winter Break

Memory Books! Please see the attached flyer to order the 2010-11 memory book.

Most Laps

K Jayda & Owen 14 laps

1st Alyssa 18 laps / Jack K 15 laps

2nd Ronan 17 laps /Ella 19 laps

3rd Lucas 17 laps / Marly 15 laps

4th Liam 18 laps /Elizabeth, Caitlyn, Coty 15 laps

5th Mason & Elijah 22 laps /Lorelei & Sayge 15 laps

6th Ryan 35 laps / Madison 26 laps

7th Ammon 30 laps/Amanda 23 laps

8th Dillon 25 laps/Rachel 23 laps

GREAT JOB!

Boys Basketball Practices

Mon. Wed. Thurs.

3:30-5:00

All games start at 4pm

Quilt Raffle

Tickets

\$1 each

Or

6 for \$5



Capture your memories in the Applegate School 2010-2011 Yearbook!



Prefer to mail in a check instead?



Make Check Payable to: TreeRing Corporation

Include: School Name, Parent Name & Email, Student Name & Grade Mail to: TreeRing Co., 12668 E. 116th St., Suite 130, Fishers, IN 46037



Applegate Swine Club



You are invited to join our 4-H Swine Club!

4th grade to 12th grade can do a project. K to 3rd grade can be associate members.

Cost to join the club is \$50.00

(covers the State and County fees plus club shirts and fair class entries.)

Price goes up in January

Our meetings are held on Sunday's 1:30 pm at the Ruch Library.

<u>Meeting Dates</u>

Nov. 20, 11

Jan. 22, 12

Feb. 19, 12

Mar. 25, 12

Apr. 22, 12

May 20, 12

plus ones in June and July

Questions contact either:

Barbara Niedermeyer 541-659-3984

Or **Becky Maddox** 541-951-6765

